
SUMMARY OF THE 9/24/20 BOARD OF BAR COMMISSIONERS MEETING 
 
The Alabama State Bar Board of Bar Commissioners met today, September 24, 2020, by 
Zoom/telephone conference with members of the public allowed to listen in to the public portion 
of the meeting, under the authority granted by Governor Ivey in Section III of her emergency 
Proclamation of March 18, 2020. The Bar Commission undertook no public business or 
deliberation, before, during, or after the executive session. Instead, the Bar Commission 
unanimously moved into executive session upon certification from a lawyer that the executive 
session complied with Alabama Code § 36-25A-7(a)(3). 


